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17th  March, 2020 
 

CHANGES TO SCHOOL EVENTS 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
As a school which values our strong parent partnership and “Walking Together” with our 
families, it is very disappoin�ng for our staff, students and families that we have made the 
decision to  cancel/amend/postpone many of our school community events in light of 
advice received from the WA Health Department due to Covid-19. 
 
The majority of school events involving parent involvement for the remainder of Term One 
have been modified/cancelled to mi�gate the risks of the transmission of Covid-19. 
 

Date Event Changes  
19th March, 2020 Yr 1 & 2 Class Mass Students only 
25th March, 2020 A�ernoon Family 

Assembly 
Changed to a morning assembly with no 
merit awards and students only 

27th March, 2020 Swimming Carnival Postponed to Friday 23rd October (TBC) 
28th March, 2020 Yr2 & Yr6 Family Mass 

and Pizza Night 
Cancelled 

31st March, 2020 Solar Car Challenge (Yr 6) 
Optus Stadium 

Cancelled by host 

2nd April, 2020 K/PP Class Liturgy Students only 
7th April, 2020 Chrism Mass (Yr6) 

Bunbury Cathedral 
We will not be sending students 

8th April, 2020 School Sta�ons of the 
Cross 

Cancelled 

9th April, 2020 Walk for Water 
Shared Family Lunch 
Parents V Students 

Cancelled 

 
We look forward to, at some �me, returning to normal and we thank you for your 
understanding and pa�ence. We con�nue to pray for the safety and wellbeing of the 
vulnerable and all people during this unprecedented �me. We will con�nue to follow the 
advice and recommenda�ons provided by the WA Department of Health. As always, we 
will con�nue to ensure your child’s health and safety remains our top priority.  Please do 
not hesitate to contact me or Marcie (Assistant Principal) if you have any further queries. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Daniel Graves 
Principal 
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